From: Bill

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H Hog Farm draft permit #5264
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 9:46:30 PM

I am writing to request that the comment period in Regards to C&H Hog farm be extended so that
pertinent new information, said to be released on March 24th,can be considered by the public. This
information,which is from a study sponsored by the National Park Service and conducted by hydrologist
David Mott, as well as other studies which have recently been completed, should be available for public
consumption before the comment period ends.

I think the only fair way for ADEQ to honestly serve the public it is charged with protecting, is to grant a
comment period extension.

Thank you for your consideration, Bill Pettit, PO Box 15, Cotter, AR 72626

email. troutman08@suddenlink.net
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